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19 May 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

SCHOOLS INSTRUCTED BY CALDERDALE NOT TO RE-OPEN ON JUNE 1ST 
 
Further to our letter yesterday, I am writing to tell you about the decision made today 
by the Local Authority.  Schools are now being instructed NOT TO RE-OPEN ON 1ST 
JUNE.  Calderdale Authority do not feel that the ‘five key tests’, set out by the 
Government to keep everyone safe, have been met.   
 
Please click on the link below to read the letter from Director – Julie Jenkins.   
https://standrews.calderdale.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Covid-19-letter-to-

schools-from-Calderdale.pdf 

 
 
What does this mean? 
 

 School will NOT re-open on 1st June 

 After half term, we will continue to provide childcare for children of Key Workers 

 We will continue to plan for when schools eventually re-open (although we don’t 
know when this will be) 

 We will continue to update our home learning platforms 

 After half term, we will contact you to find out if you would like any further 
resources or support for home learning 

 
As always, we will write to you as soon as the guidance changes.   
 
Thank you all for your continued patience, support and understanding. 
 
 
Karen Smith                Glenys Philips 
Headteacher               Chair of Governors 
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